WORSHIP & MUSIC CAMPAIGN
FOR NEW CHOIR ROBES

The robes worn by our choir are being replaced after
decades of use. Members and friends are invited to
contribute to the purchase of new robes. The cost of
each robe is $90. The choir will debut them on May
24, 2024. Complete the form below and return it to
the offering plate or church office. A link on our My-E-
Offering website will be available for e-giving. Gifts
may be in memory or honor of loved ones. The
campaign goal is $3,500.

Yes, I would like to make a gift. Make checks payable
to Mount Lebanon United Lutheran Church.

One Robe ($90.00)
Two Robes ($180.00)
Three Robes ($S270.00)

Other gifts of any amount. ($ )

Name

In Memory of

In Honor of




